
Middletown Springs Building Committee 
Workshop #2 Minutes Approved 

January 8, 2013 
 
 
Call to order: 7:10 PM 
 
Members present: Robin Chesnut-Tangerman, Tom Hurcomb, Fred Bradley, David Wright, 
David Munyak, Maureen McCormack, Patty Kenyon, and Michael Beattie. 
 
Patty K. presented her work on a program structure for the Information Meeting, and some 
survey questions. She distributed a hard copy of her ideas for editing. Discussion followed with 
new ideas and wording of the survey. It was agreed that the meeting should present the idea to 
the residents of pursing a multiple use building to reduce the over all cost. It was decided to have 
an additional information sheet entitled “Did You Know” with relevant and startling facts on 
current and historic town office record vulnerability. This fact sheet would be distributed at the 
beginning of the information meeting. It was decided to ask the Library Trustees to present at a 
future information meeting.  Dave M. will contact the library with the BC’s thinking on this.  It 
was agreed we should send out a post card announcing the information meeting stating the focus 
of the meeting. Maureen will ask the newly organized Friends of the Library, FOL, to explore 
the pro and cons of combining the library with the town office.  
 
The members read over Robin’s work on possible questions needing to be addressed. He asked 
members to email any new edits or additions. David W. will pull together the “Did You Know 
Sheet”. Patty will complete the editing of the survey and post the Information Meeting in the 
next Magnet including the focus on funding. 
 
Adjourn: 8:50PM 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Maureen McCormack, clerk 


